
 
 

19600 S. Alameda St.  Rancho Dominguez, CA 90221   310.885.9868   www.empirecfs.com  

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

In observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday, Empire Container Freight 
Station Inc. will be closed on Thursday November 28th, 2024.  Our office & 
warehouse operations will resume normal business hours on Friday 
November 29th, 2024. 
 
 

• Wednesday November 27th, 2024 
Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 
Office: 8am – 5pm 

 

• Thursday November 28th, 2024 
CLOSED for Thanksgiving 

 

• Friday November 29th, 2024 
Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 
Office: 8am – 5pm 

 
 
From our team to you, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude for 
your continued business and support. We wish you and family a joyful and 
abundant Thanksgiving holiday. 
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